

8 June 2012

Joshua Grainger via email requests@fyi.org.nz

Dear Joshua

OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST 12.21

I refer to your e-mail dated 31 May 2012.

This is to confirm we have received your Official Information Act request. The delay in acknowledgement has been due to public holidays and the University being closed due to adverse weather conditions.

We will evaluate your request under the Official Information Act, seek the relevant information and respond in due course.

Yours faithfully

Tom Norcliffe

Information and Records Manager